
 

 
Vueling Airlines, S.A. (“Vueling”), in compliance with article number 82 of 
Act 24/1988 from the 28th of July, of the Mercado de Valores, and through 
this written communication informs the Comisión Nacional del Mercado de 
Valores and to the public, of the following 

 
SIGNIFICANT EVENT 

 

Start of Connecting Operations 
 

Vueling will begin sales of connecting flights through the Barcelona hub on 
the 1st of June 2010 from the majority of its markets.  In addition, Vueling 
will begin flying this operation from the 5th of July of the same year. 
 
Vueling hopes to obtain additional revenues derived from the additional 
passengers which today cannot connect with Vueling from multiple origin 
airports in Spain and the Mediterranean. 
 
Even though will offer the typical services associated with this type of 
operation, Vueling will maintain its operational and commercial platforms 
without any significant changes. 
 
 
 
Barcelona, 27 May 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
Antonio Grau 
Chief Financial Officer 
 
 


